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Senate
COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN RELATIONS

May 26, 1964

Mrs. Louise Halliburton 
2115 Coates Street 
Dubuque, Iowa

Dear Mrs. Halliburton:

I have your letter in reference to the Civil Rights bill.

I am strongly in support of a genuine Civil Rights 
bill establishing and maintaining equality of rights and opportunity.

I hope the bill can be properly adjusted so that it will 
indeed protect equal rights and equal opportunity. I shall work 
to this end.

Yours sincerely,

B. B. Hickenlooper
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